
 
 
 

                                                                                                                  
BEHAVIOUR LEAD         

TRAINING 
 

Tuesday 4th October, 2.30pm – 4.30pm 
 

                  At Greasley Beauvale Primary School 
 

 

 

E-Safety 
 

delivered by  
 

Lorna Naylor 
 

 Nottinghamshire anti bullying co-ordinator 
 
 

The training will focus on the following key areas: 

 

 What are young people doing online? 

 Risks and advantages of technology 

 Main areas of concern – cyberbullying, sexting, grooming 

 Use of social networking sites and gaming 

 How can schools address these challenges? 

 

We will be working on developing resources which behaviour leads can take 

back to their schools to share with their staff, pupils and their families. 

 

The training is being funded by the SBAP and light refreshments will be served 

during the afternoon. 

 

If you would like to book onto the course please reply to Jayne Williams, SBAP 

administrator on sbap@greasley.notts.sch.uk by Friday 30th September 
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